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I oppose this bill  Oregon legislature (SB 210) that is intended to repeal our first-in-

the-nation vote by mail system because it has succeeded as a great way to submit 

our ballot  in Oregon. It is possible to vote when voting in person may be too difficult 

especially to those unable to stand in lines due to weather or disabilities or work 

schedules. If you want to make the machines more safe, put them inside an easily 

accessible building. However the drive up stations make it easier to vote when 

otherwise it may be difficult. Please don't make it harder for us to vote by taking this 

option away. Thank you! 


